
City of Bel Aire, Kansas 

 

STAFF REPORT 

DATE: 12/05/2023 

 

TO: City Manager 

FROM: Marty McGee 

RE: Webb Road street repair  
 

 

BACKGROUND: The city of Bel Aire is responsible for maintaining 28.8 miles of roadways 

throughout the city. Webb Road from K-254 to 45th Street is one of the roads that the city is responsible 

for maintaining. 

   

DISCUSSION: Webb Road has had a subgrade failure and needs repaired for safety concerns. The 

road repair is roughly 60’ x 12’. The repairs will consist of 6” of subgrade replacement and 6” of 

concrete and 2” of asphalt to complete the repair. This type of repair will be consistent with other 

repairs that have been made in the past on Webb Road.  Also included in this bid will be a patch repair 

on 39th and Edgemoor from a previous water main break. The patch repair is approximately 45 square 

yards.   This repair will be 100% asphalt, with no concrete included. 

 

In adhering to the City’s purchasing policy, staff solicited bids from three companies, which are shown 

in the table below.   

 

                        Contractors                         Bid amount 

Pearson Construction $47,380.00 

Kansas Paving  

Apac Construction $54,250.00 

  

 

 

FINANCIAL CONSIDERATIONS: Funding for this project will be taken from the Street Operations 

funds. 

 

 

POLICY DECISION: Staff is adhering to City policy in gathering a minimum of three bids. 

  

 

RECOMENDATION: Staff recommends the City Council accept the bid from Pearson Construction. 

 



 

Just North of 53Rd. street on Webb Road. 
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